
Texas Automobile Insurance Plan Association 
Filing Request for Amendments to Texas Plan of Operation 

 
The commissioner of insurance will consider a request by the Texas Automobile Insurance 
Plan Association (TAIPA) to amend its Texas Plan of Operation.  
 
On November 18, 2022, the TAIPA Governing Committee voted in favor of proposed 
amendments to Sections 36 and 47 D of its Texas Plan of Operation. Section 36 addresses 
the election of representatives to the Governing Committee, and Section 47 D concerns 
obligations of insurers that leave the market.  
 
You can view the proposed amendments on TDI's website: 
www.tdi.texas.gov/rules/2023/exrules.html.  
 
TDI will consider any written comments that are received by TDI no later than 5:00 p.m., 
central time, on March 15, 2023. Send your comments to ChiefClerk@tdi.texas.gov or to 
the Office of the Chief Clerk, MC: GC-CCO, Texas Department of Insurance, P.O. Box 12030, 
Austin, Texas 78711-2030. 
 
To request a public hearing, submit a request before the end of the comment period to 
ChiefClerk@tdi.texas.gov or to the Office of the Chief Clerk, MC: GC-CCO, Texas 
Department of Insurance, P.O. Box 12030, Austin, Texas 78711-2030. The request for 
public hearing must be separate from any comments and received by TDI no later than 
5:00 p.m., central time, on March 15, 2023. If TDI holds a public hearing, TDI will consider 
written and oral comments presented at the hearing. 
 


